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24th September 2021 Believe and Achieve Our focus value is: Compassion 

A message from the Headteacher 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

You may be aware that Tuesday was the International Day of Peace. In collective worship this week we have thought about what 

peace is and why it is important. The children thought of some excellent ideas and we reflected together how we could live 

peacefully with everyone around us. Have a look at some ‘peace doves’ that Year 3 created for our prayer space overleaf.  

PCSO Sainsbury returned this week to announce the members of Year 5 who have been successful in joining the Mini Police       

project this year. There were some excellent applications; congratulations to all the children who applied. 

Next Tuesday we have a video production company in school all day. They will be creating a short film about our school that we 

will use to promote the school to prospective parents and others in the local area. It is a great opportunity for us to show          

everything that is great about our school. Please make sure your child is smartly dressed in full uniform. 

I hope you enjoy your weekend. 

Mr T. Brunson   
Headteacher                        Follow me on Twitter: 

@ColnbrookHead 

 

Worship Section 

 Attendance 

Year 3 97.50% 

Year 6 93.60% 

Reception 91.33% 

Year 5 89.78% 

Year 2 89.75% 

Year 1 87.60% 

Nursery AM 81.82% 

Year 4 79.13% 

Nursery PM 76.00% 

Reception   -   Aaryan 

Year 1         -   Dillon 

Year 2          -    Oliwia 

Year 3          -    Leonard 

Year 4          -    Faith 

Year 5          -    Bhavandeep 

Year 6          -    Teghjot 

Resource B -     Nawfal 

Star of the Week 

A reminder that we are holding a Cake Sale after school on Monday 27th September,              

with proceeds going to MacMillan Cancer Support.  

If you would like to donate a cake or biscuits, either homemade or shop 

bought, please bring into school on Monday morning. 

Please come along to the playground at 3.15pm to support us! Thank you! 
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Monday was 

‘International Day of 

Peace.’  

Year 3 made some 

‘Peace’ doves, with  

inspirational quotes 

on them and hung 

them in our Prayer 

Space. 

Colnbrook Pharmacy are offering a flu jab  

service for adults. Please contact them on 

01753 680048 for more information. 

Wraysbury FC is a volunteer lead football club in 

Wraysbury which cater for both girls and boys of all ages.  

For more information email  info@wraysburyfc.co.uk  

or visit their website www.wraysburyfc.co.uk 

Years 5 and 6 Residential to  

South Cerney, Cirencester: June 2022 

If your child is registered to go on this trip, please 

ensure that their deposit is paid on Monday, or 

their place may not be secured. Thank you. 

Bicycle Training: Years 5 & 6 

Thursday 30th September and Friday 1st October 

For those who have registered your child for this 

course, you should today receive a reminder letter. 

Please ensure you follow the advice and contact 

the office if you have any queries. 

Our new Year 5 Mini-Police members, 

with PCSO Sainsbury. 

Valerie and Leo in Reception 

Class had great fun today        

playing in their mud kitchen! 

Covid Symptoms 

If your child is experiencing any Covid symptoms, 

please note that you MUST book a PCR test for your 

child. Your child should remain at home until you        

receive the result , which should then be sent to the 

school. 

A negative result means that your child may return to 

school. 


